國 民 學 校 KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Circular NO. 300E/24 (Applicable to the whole school)

Phone: 29810432 Fax: 29816345



Address: 30 Kwok Man Road,

Cheung Chau

Date: 20th June, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the upcoming end of the semester, our school will conduct a book inventory and repair books. The library and parent-child library services have stopped lending this week, and from June 20 to June 25, only book return services will be available. We kindly ask parents to check if there are any school books at home and to remind your children to return them promptly. If any books are lost, please notify the school so that we can continue to provide an ideal lending service next school year.

Our school has prepared multiple electronic reading platforms for students, including Fun and Friends, Hyread, and POP-UP e-books from Hong Kong Public Libraries, allowing students to read seamlessly during the physical book inventory period. We hope that during their elementary school years, students can increase their literacy, deepen their understanding of texts, improve their reading speed, and cultivate a love for reading.

We encourage everyone to make good use of the summer vacation and fully utilize these resources to lay a solid foundation for lifelong learning! The journey of reading is filled with joy, so let's explore the sea of books together!

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Chiu from the school librarian.



Mr. Lo Wan Kai (Supervisor) Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)

> Circular NO. 300E/24 (Applicable to the whole school)

School Library Inventory Arrangement

Dear School Principal:

I will assist my child in returning the school books and encourage them to make good use of the summer vacation by reading more.

Danaget	Ciamatana		
Parem	Signature:		